
The Addams Family! 
We are so excited to announce that tickets are on sale now for this 
year's school musical, The Addams Family! Performances will be on 

March 20 and 21 at 7pm and March 22 at 2pm. Tickets can be purchased at 
http://warrenms.booktix.com

 Upcoming events: 

3/13 - Start of Cycle 5
3/31 - School Closed - Eid Al-Fitr

           
   

March 12th 2025
  A Day 
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Today is 
National Baked Scallop Day
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